
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on November 26, 2014, at 6 p.m.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Esther Newberry, Harold 
Northup, Tom Schaefer, and Bob Weese.

Others attending the meeting were Dennis Hilliard.

A motion was made by Weese, and 2nd by Newberry to accept the minutes of the November 13, 2014, 
meeting.  Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

A motion was made by Schaefer, and 2nd by Northup to hire Chad Passley, C.P.A., to do the city's audit 
for the 2014-2015 fiscal year for $2800.  Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

Discussed the new water salesman building and the progress of its construction.

Discussed increasing water and sewer rates.  This will be discussed more at the next meeting.

A motion was made by Northup, and 2nd by Schaefer to adjourn the meeting.  Newberry, Northup, 
Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

Stanley K Vorhies, Deputy City Clerk


